Public Hearing


The Syracuse City Council will hold a public hearing to consider the annexation of 237.46 acres of property located at approximately 2000 W. Gentile Street.  Notice of proposed annexation was published as prescribed by law and protest period has expired with no protests being filed.  The hearing will be held during the City Council’s special scheduled meeting of October 25, 2016, which begins at 6:00 p.m., at Syracuse City Hall, 1979 W. 1900 S., Syracuse.  Further information can be obtained by contacting Syracuse City at 614-9633.  In compliance with the American Disabilities Act, persons needing auxiliary communicative aids and services for this meeting should contact the City offices at 825-1477 at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting.  
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